
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

CHRISTMAS FAIR –THURSDAY 5th DECEMBER 2019 
6.30-8.00pm 

 
As you may be aware, the Parent Council at St Mary’s organises a Christmas Fair each year, which is 
our main fundraiser to support the school.    This has always been a really successful event raising 
nearly £2000 each year, all of which is spent on the children in school.  This year we are again heavily 
subsidising the Christmas Pantomime to the Brunton Theatre. 
 
We really need your help, support and if possible, a bit of your free time to help get everything up 
and running before the big day.  If you can help in any way, please complete the slip below and 
return to the school as soon as possible. 
 
Please hand in any suitable items for the Tombola stall as soon as possible – bottles, unopened and 
unused gift sets/toiletries etc/unwanted gifts.  If you have a good contact for a raffle prize or a 
Tombola prize please call in a favour! 
 
Each family will be issued with 5 books of Raffle Tickets to sell to friends, neighbours and families - 
£1 per book of tickets.  Look out for these coming home. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Chris Shields 
CHAIRPERSON 
 

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO SCHOOL AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 
FAO PARENT COUNCIL 
 

Name ______________________________________ 

Child/ren’s Names and Classes_______________________________________________________ 

Contact Telephone ____________________________________     

Email Address ______________________________________________ 

I can help with the Christmas Fair by (PLEASE CIRCLE) 
 
Home baking  Running a stall   Setting up  Clearing away 
 
Teas and Coffees Wrapping Gifts   Selling raffle tickets Filling Gift bags 
 
Face Painting   Children’s craft/game activity room    
  
Anything – point me in the right direction 


